NOTICE OF SCITY 
OF THE CITY OF OREM
TENTATIVE BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING

The Special Service Lighting District of the City of Orem will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 14, 2024, at 6:20 p.m. in the Orem City Council Chambers, 56 North State Street, Orem, to consider the adoption of the budget of the Special Service Lighting District of the City of Orem for Fiscal Year 2024-2025. The total budget as proposed is $1,278,500.

All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and will have an opportunity to make oral comment concerning the proposed budget.

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN ALL
[bookmark: _GoBack]SPECIAL SERVICE LIGHTING DISTRICT MEETINGS.
If you need a special accommodation to participate in the
Special Service Lighting District, please call the City Recorder's Office.
Voice (801) 229-7074
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